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We wish you and all supporters a Very Happy Christmas and New Year for
2019 filled with good health în the first place and peace.

This Christmas thanks to your support we have made over 80 children happy with Christmas joy aș
well aș food aid for parents în marginalized families throughout north east Romania.  



În Romania St Nicholas day early în December 
when all children receive treats from St 

Nicholas. 

This year again thanks to your support I was able 
to reach the poorest children we know în 

northeast Romania and deliver them a bag of 
treats including fresh fruit.

The seat în the park looks icy cold and 
it is just that, yet into the nightime 

these are the places you find people 
who are homeless, yes even în the sub 

zero winters. Some even sleep on 
cardboard and not on the seat but 
tucked în behind on the snow with 

whatever clothing they can muster. We 
help with hot drinks and food, but our 
aim is always to get these unfortunate 
ones off the streets and to a shelter în 

the town.

With both St Nicholas day and then Christmas holidays 
for all children Timmie products of learning books and 
learning cards took a well earned Christmas break also

But Timmie will be back în January after the New year 
2019 when children return to class and looks forward to 
helping many more children learn via his well designed 

methods of easy learning în class.

Children I await you after your Christmas 
holidays with great pleasure when we meet again 

în class!!

Our best wishes and thanks of the season to you 
all and your families


